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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In order to help keep your child safe in the sunshine please can you ensure your child comes 
to school wearing sun cream, a labelled sun hat/cap and drinks bottle which must only 
contain water. 
 
 Pupils may bring in bottle of labelled sun cream, which they will need to apply themselves. 
This will remain in school so it can be accessed. 
 
 
 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

 
 

Request for pupil to have sun cream in school 
 
I wish for my child ……………………………………………………… to have sun cream in 
school.  I understand that they will need to apply their cream themselves. 
 
I have checked the expiry date on the cream and can confirm my child is not allergic to any of 
the ingredients.  My child knows they must not share sun cream.  I have labelled the cream 
with my child’s name and class. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………..(Parent/Carer) 
 
 
 
          
 

 


